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Carolina Power & Ught Company
Harris Nuclear Plant
P.O. Box 165
New HillNC 27562

JUL 26 f999

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SERIAL: HNP-99-113

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEARPOWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63
RESPONSE EXTENSION TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONALINFORMATION
REGARDING GENERIC LEITER 95-07, "PRESSURE-LOCKING ANDTHERMAL-
BINDINGOF SAFETY-RELATEDPOWER-OPERATED GATE VALVES"

Dear Sir or Madam:

By letter dated April 14, 1999, the NRC requested that Carolina Power &Light Company
(CP&L) respond by July 30, 1999 to a request for additional information regarding Generic
Letter 95-07, "Pressure-Locking and Thermal-Binding of Safety-Related Power-Operated Gate
Valves," for the Harris Nuclear Plant (HNP). Due to workload constraints related to an ongoing
NRC Engineering Safety System Design Inspection, CP&Lproposes to provide the requested
information by September 30, 1999.

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to Mr. J. H. Eads at (919) 362-2646.

Sincerely,

4. (,A(
D. B. Alexander
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
Harris Plant

AEC

c: Mr. J. B. Brady (NRC Senior Resident Inspector, HNP)
Mr. R. J. Laufer (NRR Project Manager, HNP)
Mr. L. A. Reyes (NRC Regional Administrator, Region II)
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